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Next Steps 
The Team Report provides details of the peer review team's findings. The guidance and 
recommendations contained in the Report represent the best advice of the peer review team at the 
time of the visit but may not describe all that is necessary for the college to improve or to come 
into compliance. A final copy of the Team Report is attached. 

The Commission requires that you disseminate the ISER, the Team Report, and this letter to 
those who were signatories of the ISER and that you make these documents available to all 
campus constituencies and the public by placing copies on the College website. Please note that 
in response to public interest in accreditation, the Commission requires institutions to post 
current accreditation information on a Web page no more than one click from the institution's 
home page. In keeping with ACCJC policy, the Commission action will also be posted on the 
ACCJC website within 30 days of the date of the Commission's action. 

On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express appreciation for the diligent work and thoughtful 
reflection that Grossmont College undertook to prepare for this evaluation. These efforts confirm 
that peer review can well serve the multiple constituencies of higher education by both ensuring 
and encouraging institutional quality and effectiveness. 

If you have any questions about this letter or the Commission's action, please feel free to contact 
me or the vice president that has been assigned as liaison to your institution. 

Richard Winn, Ed.D. 
President 

RW/tl 

cc: Dr. Lynn Neault, Chancellor, Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District 
Dr. Catherine Webb, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
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